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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  

From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 

Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  

Date:  Monday May 6, 2024  

 

Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family and Faith Formation. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123. 
 

New 40 Days for Life Spring Campaign 
English  

Rachel’s Vineyard weekend retreats are a beautiful opportunity for any person who has struggled 
with the emotional or spiritual pain of an abortion. The retreat is designed to help an individual 
experience the mercy and compassion of God and be supported by spiritual and emotional care.  
The next retreat will be in Spanish and will be held June 14-16, 2024 at the Mercy Center in 
Auburn.  For more information email projectrachel@scd.org  
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